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Agenda Item 
Item 5. D. – Report from Citizen Advisory Committee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Citizen Advisory Committee (CAC) cancelled the visit to Ike’s Creek due to inclement weather.  The 
visit was rescheduled for May 6th at 6:00 pm.  The CAC met virtually instead and Vicki Sherry, Wildlife 
Biologist, from the US Fish & Wildlife Service made a presentation about the history and planned 
restoration of Ike’s Creek.  Lee Peterson and Judy Berglund reported about the March Board of 
Managers meeting to the group. Administrator Loomis updated the CAC about LMRWD activities.  Patti 
Thomsen reported on a newsletter she and Casey are working on. 

The CAC is tabling at the Eden Prairie Eco Expo at the Eden Prairie Center on Saturday, April 12th.  They 
are also reviewing the Educator Mini-grant applications and will have a recommendation for the grant 
awards at the Board meeting. 

We have an Eden Prairie resident who has expressed interest in joining the CAC.  His appointment will 
be on the May agenda. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No actions recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025 


